
Christmas data cap suspension in the Hull Area- 10/12/2020 

 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

After what has been a challenging year, we want to make sure your customers are free to 
enjoy our network without the worry of data caps. 

So, we are very pleased to announce that over Christmas we will be removing all data caps 
on our Connect Broadband Fibre and ADSL products, for both business and residential. 
After a hard year we hope this makes a small difference. 

Usage limits suspended from 00:01 11th December 2020 to 23:59 31st January 2021 
inclusive. 

We are looking forward to working with you all in the new year and we are looking forward 
to share our new products and our network expansion plans. 

Regards, 

The KCOM Wholesale Team 

 


